
REVERE WELCOME BACK WEEK 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian and Student, 
 
Greetings!  The Revere faculty and staff are already planning for  
the next school year.  For the 2025-2026 school year, Revere will  
have WELCOME BACK WEEK prior to school starting for students  
(and parents/guardians).  It is highly recommended that students and/or a parent/guardian attend WELCOME 
BACK WEEK rather than having to wait until school begins. At WBW you will receive:  
 
• Homeroom class assignment 
• Textbooks 
• PE clothes 
• Student Agenda Planner 
• iPad 
• Student ID 

 
 
WHAT DO I NEED TO BRING? 
 

Bring a backpack or bag to carry your books. 
 
 
WHERE DO I GO FOR WELCOME BACK WEEK? 
 

All students will start their W.B.W. in Town Hall.  
Parking will be available on campus in the West 
driveway and on the PE field/black top. 
 
 
ON VACATION?  OUT OF TOWN?  NOT GOING TO 
MAKE IT ON YOUR ASSIGNED DAY?   
 

Although not recommended, if your student and 
parent/guardian cannot come on Thursday or Friday, 
you may send a representative to go through the W.B.W. stations in your absence.  
 
 
NOT PLANNING ON ATTENDING REVERE? 
 

If you receive this flyer and you do not plan to send your child to Revere for the 2025-2026 school year, please 
contact Mr. Koretz in the Revere attendance office at jdk9311@lausd.net as soon as possible.   Thank you. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you in August! 
 
 
 
Shuntell Anthony 
Principal 
 

W.B.W. SCHEDULE 
 

NOTE:  You  DO NOT  need to show up exactly at the start 
time.  You may come anytime during the window of time 

listed below for your last name.  No exceptions will be 
made. 

 
Thursday, August 7th  OR  Friday, August 8th 

All students last name A-Z 
7:30AM – 12:30PM 

 
NOTE: THERE IS NOT A MAKE-UP DAY 
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LAUSD FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL 
 

Thursday, August 14, 2025 
Revere MS - 8:00am – 2:15pm 


